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January 11, 2024 

MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY CELEBRATION 

Martin Luther King Day holiday will be celebrated on Monday, January 15, 2024. 
 
There will be no service on this day. VVTA offices will be open. 
 
Regular schedules will be operated on Sunday, January 14, and Tuesday, January 16, 
2024. 
 
Operators are reminded to display headsign Public Relations Code PR 11 that reads 
“No Service Tomorrow” on Sunday, January 14, 2024. 
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